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Arms Minute 9, 1957 

ThG Ilion Plant records show that, of approximately 
26,000 rifles shipped, seven have been returned for repair because 
of failure of the fore-end support. The committee did not feel 
that this amount of trouble justified the increase in cost of the 
rifle, and this item was deferred for later consideration if the 
problem appears to bacome more serious. 

NODEL 555 

Initial shipments of all metal parts have been received. 
A few modizications have been necessary, but it is now expected 
that the complete parts requirement will be available in O:tober. 
The first 200 guns are still scheduled for completion io December. 
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